
           BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS NOTICE FOR    

              ASSESSOR’S OFFICE PAGE 

 

The Board of Assessment Appeals will schedule hearings beginning on 

March 4, 2025 for Personal Property and Real Estate on the 2024 Grand List 

and for Motor Vehicles on the 2023 Supplemental Grand List. 

 

Blank applications are available online on the Assessor’s Office page of the 

City of Waterbury website at www.waterburyct.org or in the Assessor’s 

Office, City Hall Courtyard Level, 235 Grand Street, Waterbury, CT. 

  

Completed applications will be accepted beginning February 1 until February 

20, 2025 and may be submitted via Email: appeals@waterburyct.org or via 

Fax (203-574-6992) or by mail. 

  

Applications must be stamped received by the Assessor’s Office on or before 

February 20, 2025 in order to schedule a hearing with the Board of 

Assessment Appeals. Applications received after February 20, 2025, 

although postmarked by that date, will not be accepted for the hearing 

schedule. 

 

Due to Presidents Day and Lincoln’s Birthday holidays, City Hall and the 

Assessor’s office will be closed Monday, February 17 and Tuesday, 

February 18. 

 

For clarification or questions, please call the Assessor’s Office at 203 574 

6821. 

 

http://www.waterburyct.org/
mailto:appeals@waterburyct.org

